
XXX XXX MP
House of Commons 
Westminster
London 
SW1A 0AA

[Date] 

Dear [MP’s name],

The Road to Zero for the fleet sector 

I am writing to raise the issue of transport decarbonisation within the vehicle rental and leasing industry. I work for [name of company and sentence describing your work] and so clearly have a vested interest in ensuring the industry can transition smoothly to zero emission vehicles. 

Rental and leasing companies such as mine are dedicated to supporting the Government’s ambitions to accelerate zero emission vehicle take up. As shown in the British Vehicle Rental and Leasing Association’s (BVRLA) latest Road to Zero Report Card, progress for many parts of the sector is going well so far. However, this progress is still fragile and continued support from Government is crucial, especially for those vehicle categories that are finding it harder to transition to zero emissions, such as rental, vans and trucks. 

Please help secure this much needed support by joining your colleagues and adding your name in support of the following BVRLA Road to Zero pledge -

The Government can supercharge fleet sector decarbonisation by focusing on:
· Demand: Clarity and foresight is key when delivering EV grants and tax incentives
· Infrastructure: More guidance and financial support for firms rolling out rapid private charge points
· Supply: Continue to provide significant financial support for the development, testing and trialling of zero emission HGVS and larger vans

Please let me and the BVRLA policy team (policy@bvrla.co.uk) know if you would be willing to add your name in support of these asks too. I would also be very happy to meet and speak with your further about my personal experiences of this issue. 

I do hope you will be able to add your name and support my sector’s take up of zero emission vehicles. 

Yours sincerely,

[Your name]
[Your contact details:]

